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March 24, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

It is with great enthusiasm that I provide an updated letter of recommendation for PA Hina 

Mazharuddin, who continues to be a valued guest lecturer in our Physician Assistant program. 

PA Mazharuddin continues to further solidify her reputation as an outstanding educator and 

mentor, and her contributions to our curriculum remain both impactful and deeply appreciated. 

 

Her commitment to engaging students through interactive teaching methods has only grown 

stronger. PA Mazharuddin’s sessions are thoughtfully designed to foster critical thinking and 

clinical reasoning. She continues to incorporate pre-lecture activities that encourage active 

learning and allow students to arrive better prepared, maximizing their classroom time. 

 

What sets PA Mazharuddin apart is her ability to deliver learning in a way that meets students 

where they are and challenges them to reach the next level. Beyond her teaching talents, PA 

Mazharuddin brings a genuine enthusiasm and professionalism that resonates with both faculty 

and students. She serves as a role model for our students, and her presence in our program adds 

immense value. 

 

I wholeheartedly recommend PA Hina Mazharuddin for any opportunity. Her passion for 

teaching, dedication to student success, and ongoing excellence make her a truly exceptional 

asset to any academic or healthcare setting. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marielle Gipson, DHSc, MPH 

PA Program Clinical Coordinator 
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